
 

Virginia Peninsula Association of REALTORS® 
Presents 

January General Membership Breakfast 
Looking Ahead to 2019:  

Crosscurrents in the Housing Market 
 

Tuesday, January 15th 2019 
8:30 am (breakfast)  9:00 – 10:00 a.m. (program) 

Sponsored by: Atlantic Bay Mortgage Group 
Cost: $15 members; $20 non-members 
Speaker: Paul Bishop, NAR Vice President of Research 
Most indicators show that the economy remains strong. 
Unemployment is low and household income has been rising, both 
of which support are fundamental drivers of the housing market. 
However, recent data shows that the number of home sales has 
softened and price appreciation has moderated. Looking ahead to 
2019, what are the forces that will continue to propel the market 
and what are the potential headwinds that REALTORS® should be 
aware of locally when working with clients?  
 

 

Virginia Peninsula Association of REALTORS® 
1001 North Campus Parkway 

Hampton, VA 23666    757-599-5222 
Please register at: members.vpar.realtor or call us! 
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